Michael H. Fowler
PO Box 79
Sunapee, NH 03782

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

May 13, 2009

Dear Ms Howland,

I am writing in response to docket number “DT08-146” regarding the request from
segTEL, Inc. for permission to attach and run fiber optic telecommunications cable on
utility poles owned by PSNH situated within the PSNH right-of-way on my property.

I am strongly opposed to this request by segTEL; preferring to maintain the right-of-way
on my property to PSNH only. Additional powerlines/cable lines would be unsightly and
result in a decrease in property value. I also have strong concerns for health concerns
additional power/cable lines would present for my household.

Thank you,

Michael H. Fowler



